
This letter will serve to verify that the attendee above attended the 2025 Annual Conference of the Americas

Chapter of the Association for computational Linguistics held on April 29 - May 4 in Albuquerque, New Mexico.

We appreciate your contributions toward the successful completion of the conference. If any further information

is required, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

ACL Event Director

2025 NAACL

Mr. Abdelrahman Abdallah

University of Innsbruck

To Whom it May Concern:
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